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“Please do not remove all non-medical vaccine exemptions in Oregon”

I believe in vaccinations. However allowing a third-party to make all decisions as to
which vaccinations my family is mandated to take goes too far.

This is particularly offensive when the pharmaceutical companies are setting the agenda
essentially forcing people to take vaccinations which may not be necessary. I fear that it
is their pockets that they seek to enrich rather than the health of the community.
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